
From: Ron Anderson, METCO - Environmental Division <rona@metcohq.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, February 9, 2016 2:34 PM 

To: Edler, Alex R - DNR 

Subject: Hansen Property - BRRTS Activity 03-59-000861 

 

Hi again... 
 
I see on brrts that you have tried to contact the RP's several times recently.  I have also tried to contact 
them over the years with no responses. 
 
I plan on trying to contact them again, but wanted to first check if you ever got any responses 
recently....and if I still have the correct contacts and phone number as follows: 
 
Clifford and Susan Hanson 
715-758-6551 

--  
 

Ron Anderson 
METCO - Senior Hydrogeologist 
rona@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 
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